From: Pat Slusher
To: Scott Boettcher

Subject: 2018 Southwest Washington Fair

Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 10:27:08 AM

Southwest Washington Fair – Chehalis, WA

2018 dates: August 14 - 19

Dear Vendor:

If you are returning for the 2018 fair, then we'd appreciate hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Please send this updated/corrected info for your contract:

Indoor or Outdoor

Size of space: 10x10 @ \$450 / 10x20 @ \$750 / 10x30 @ \$950 / 10x40 @ \$1,150 includes 2 season parking passes & 12 admission tickets

Contact name:

Email:

Phone:

Name of Company:

Mailing Address/City/Zip:

Product:

Do you want your contract sent via regular mail or email?

RE: Please remember the "non-contributory" language will be required again this year in all vendor insurance coverage.

Thank you!

---Pat Slusher, fair marketing $\,$ 360-740-2655 Fair office: 360-740-1495

Pat.Slusher@lewiscountywa.gov